
We reach up and love God through worship. In 2020 we 
were very fortunate to be ahead of the crowd that needed 
video equipment for remote worship. The change to digital 
projectors and cameras gave us a significantly clearer picture 
for in person worship, as well as for live-streaming and television for our remote viewers. 
Thank you for helping make that happen. At the onset of Covid in the spring of 2020, 
our congregation applied for and received a PPP loan, which has now been converted to 
a grant. This economic protection has allowed us to continue to work on upgrading the 
audio equipment to finish the enhancements to our worship experience.



Attitude of gratitude
for opportunities
to worship?

Think of ways you are grateful 
for Calvary... and write it on this 
sticky note and put it on the 
GRATITUDE wall in the Narthex.



Let’s renovate and reconnect with our Calvary faith community.
Phase 1 will be the start of making the fellowship hall a better 
place to reconnect with each other. Upgrading the flooring would 
give us opportunities to add volleyball or pickleball or yoga classes. Moving the 
speakers and adding a projector would make the movie nights an option or allow us 
additional overflow space. We need to make sure the acoustics are family friendly for 
Wednesday night mealtime. With the uncertainty of construction pricing and availability 
of materials, we estimate that $50,000 will give us a good start on this ongoing project. 



How can we reconnect 
with our Calvary faith 
community?

Where
Hobbies
Events
Acquaintances
Travel

- 	Can you reconnect with someone here that 
you haven’t seen in a while?

-	 Can you strike up a conversation with 
someone you don’t know?

-	 Where to start?  Use the WHEAT acronym.



We are truly thankful that in 2021 we were able to look beyond our 
walls. When our community was still struggling with the pandemic, 
we knew that God was calling us to step up. Because of your generosity we knew we could 
continue to help our community.  

Woyatan, our anchor church partner, completed the Native Community Resource Center this 
summer and is actively helping with tutoring for children and meals for families. Our donation 
along with additional support from synod, The South Dakota Community Foundation, 
the Black Hills Community Foundation, the Rocky Mountain Region of Thrivent 
and other community organizations totaling over $80,000 was instrumental 
in completing the construction. Our additional donations for the ongoing 
support for meals for these families is only one area where we are
serving the world around us.

With your help we want to increase our support for our 
agency partners in the community by $10,000 in 2022.



How can we support
local community 
agencies?

These are a few of the organizations that Calvary is supporting in the next few months.  
Can you find ways to
  - support Feeding South Dakota with our food drive?
  - support WAVI with a donation?
  - support Pine Ridge Headstart program with a winter jacket, hat or mittens?



Your pledge, no matter how 
large or how small, 
will help us follow 
God’s call to 
Reach Up, Reach In 
and Reach Out.



Turn in your
Pledge Card.

-	 Pray for our faith family’s mission and ministry, and how your offering  
can enhance our caring.  

-	 Pray about how you can respond in joyful generosity.  
-	 Pray about what God has given us and how it helps proclaim the gospel.


